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Weekly newsletter 32 W/E 1st July 2022 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had Birthdays this 

week:  

  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for the best  
attendance for week ending 

24th June:  
 

KS1:Y2  98.62%  
KS2:Y6   92.90%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Tuesday 28th June 2022  

 Reception trip - no cost  

 Y6 Trip - £11.00 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 1st July 2022 
Extra Bank Holiday for Queen’s 
Jubilee - NO CHILDREN 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………

Monday 4th July 2022 - 2.15pm 

 Year 5 parents meeting    

 Nursery closed - new starters 
visit 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 6th July 2022 
Y1 - Y6 sports day (pm)   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 8th July 2022 

 Nur & Rec sports day (am)  

 Nursery children in  
     9.00am - 3.00pm  

 Y1 trip - £5.00 to be paid by 
6th July 

 Y3 trip - £5.00 to be paid by 
4th July 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 14th July 2022  
Y2 trip - £3.55 - paid by 11th July  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 15th July 2022 - 2.00pm 
Year 6 - workshare     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 20th July 2022  
Y2 trip - £5.00 - paid by 15th July  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 22nd July 2022 
Break up for Summer Holiday  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 5th & Tue 6th Sept 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 7th Sept 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………… 

W/B 17th October 2022 
Derwent Hill  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 4th Jan 2023 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………… 

Thursday 5th Jan 2023 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………… 

W/B 8th May 2023 
KS2 SATs - 

PLEASE DO NOT BOOK  
HOLIDAYS  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
 
Well done to the children who 
won last week: 
 

 Autumn Clark 

 Savannah Anderson 

 Charlie Butler 

 Oliver Hockridge 

 Bonnie Marsh 

 Jessica Young 

 Leon Newton 

 Amiee Taylor 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the 
Week’ is chosen from each 
class and they get to add 10 
tokens to their house  

Year 5 parents/carers 
 

Just a reminder that there is a meeting 
being held in the school hall with Miss 
Abernethy on Monday 4th July at 2:15pm 
to talk about your child’s move into year 
6 next year. It would be great to see as 
many of you there as possible. 
 

Miss Abernethy  

Year 6 Fundraising Cinema Night –  
Monday 11th July 

 

Letters have been sent out this week about a cinema night after school 
on Monday 11th July, 3pm-4:40pm approximately. This will help Year 6 
raise the rest of the money they need for their leaver’s celebrations. It 
is sure to be a great night so make 
sure you get your ticket for only £2 
from the school office!  

Sports Day  
 

We are so excited to welcome parents to our annual sports 
days. The dates are: 
 

 Wednesday 6th July for Y1-Y6    
  (gates open at 1.20)  

 

 Friday 8th July for children in EYFS   
  (gates open 9.20am) 

 

Children must come into school in their PE kits on this day 
and ensure they have sun cream applied. Parents will enter 
the field via the field gate and children will already be  
seated with their class. They will move around the stations 
completing each race. For the safety of all children parents 
must stay in their designated areas and children will remain 
with their class at all times. You will be able to move  
alongside your child’s class but please stay in the parent 
zone. Your child will have their school water bottle, please 
do not bring drinks for them.  Children will return to school 
and be dismissed via their normal exit point.  
We cannot wait for an afternoon of sporting fun and hope 
you will join us for this fantastic event. Of course, there will 
be a parent race so bring your best trainers.  

Melek Thatcher 

Ruby Decruz 

Toby Spencer 

Albi Wallace 

Amelia Paul 

Tobi Morrison-Logan 

Joey Smith 

Clarke Burnell 

Derwent Hill 
 

We have 5 remaining places for our  
Derwent Hill visit in October. If your child 
is interested please contact the school 
office for more information. The cost is 
£288.00.  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929


 
 

Performance Time 
 

This week our violinists gave a performance to the whole school.   
Due to COVID, it has been such a long time since we have been 
able to do this, but they were fantastic!  
Well done! 

Nursery 
 

In nursery we have been looking at patterns in nature and we found 
swirls on a snails shell. We decided it might look really good if we 
made swirly pizza on the fire pit to match the patterns we found. 
We made them in the class using cheese and pepperoni. They were 
delicious.  

Year 6  
 

Year 6 had a fantastic time at the Head of Steam Railway Museum in 
Darlington. They got the chance to explore all of the different types 
of bridges on display in the museum first then were set a challenge 
of building a bridge which could hold up to 6kg. It was a tense  
moment when they were being tested! On the afternoon, they  
became forensic detectives to identify which of the 6 suspects 
owned the suitcase that had been handed to the museum. They 
applied their skills as detectives to complete bug analysis,  
fingerprinting and chromatography. We were also very proud to be 
told by museum staff that a member of the public had commented 
on the excellent behaviour of our children.   


